Craven District Council
1 Belle Vue Square
Broughton Road
SKIPTON
North Yorkshire
BD23 1FJ

Councillor Darren Shaw request-583384-96b385a8@whatdotheyknow.com

From: Freedom of Information Officer Telephone 01756700600 Our reference: Fol 2018/1159 18 June 2019

Dear Councillor Shaw,

On 18 June 2019, you requested an internal review of the recent decision concerning your request for information about garages and land off Aldersley Avenue, Skipton.

The internal review will be conducted in accordance with Section 45 of the Freedom of Information Act.

The Council will aim to complete the internal review by 17 July 2019 unless there are other factors which prevent this. In which case, we shall get in touch with you by the above date.

Yours sincerely,

Sent by email

Freedom of Information Officer Craven District Council